
 

 

Dog waste doesn’t biodegrade. It sticks around for a long time. 
Meanwhile it contains harmful bacteria, pollutes groundwater, smells 
horrible, and we bring it into our homes on the bottom of our shoes. 
Please help keep our neighborhood free of poop piles by joining us in 
this important public service health campaign. 
   

TO LEARN MORE ABOUT THIS INITIATIVE AND THE 
DIFFERENT WAYS IN WHICH YOU CAN VOLUNTEER, 

PLEASE CALL 212-828-9800. 

The “There is No Poop Fairy” campaign was successfully introduced in Jefferson County, Colorado, Animal 
Control.  We wish to thank them for allowing us to reproduce it here for our public service campaign.   
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